
1

Laura Rotolo

From: Tuttle, Paul (SOR) <paul.tuttle@state.ma.us>

Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 4:37 PM

To: Laura Rotolo

Cc: Morales, Lisa (EPS)

Subject: RE: Update on Public Records Request

Attachments: equipment request and approval.pdf; addtional funds request and approval.pdf

Dear Attorney Rotolo, 

 

I apologize for not being more specific in my previous update.  You request is quoted below.  In response to this request, 

attached please find the documents in this office's possession related to "the grant applications and award letter from 

the National Highway Transit and Safety Administration that allowed the ALPR program to be funded."  We do not 

possess a copy of the CJIS User Agreement here at the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security, but I have 

forwarded that request to DCJIS.  If I can be of further help, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 

 

Paul Tuttle 

Assistant General Counsel 

Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 

617-274-5534 

 

 

From: Laura Rotolo [mailto:LRotolo@aclum.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 4:18 PM 

To: Gabriel, Jane (EPS) 

Subject: Public records request 

 

Dear Jane,  

 

I'm going to bug you again, but I promise it's not about the ALPR policy this time! 

 

We're looking for two documents, which should be public records, and I'm hoping you can provide.  

 

1.  The grant applications and award letters from the federal National Highway Transit and Safety Administration 

that allowed the ALPR program to be funded.  You provided the local grants that EOPSS gave out, but I don't think we 

ever asked you for the federal grant information.  

2. The CJIS User Agreement between Massachusetts and the FBI.  

 

Please let me know if you can release these documents.   

 

Thanks so much,  

 

Laura 

.............. 

Laura Rótolo 

Staff Attorney 

ACLU of Massachusetts 

211 Congress Street 

Boston, MA 02110 
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(617) 482-3170 x311 

lrotolo@aclum.org 

Follow us on twitter! www.aclum.org/twitter 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Laura Rotolo [mailto:LRotolo@aclum.org]  

Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 3:31 PM 

To: Tuttle, Paul (SOR) 

Subject: RE: Update on Public Records Request 

 

Dear Attorney Tuttle,  

Thank you for your update.  We have a number of outstanding requests with the Commonwealth right now.  Which one 

were you referring to? 

 

Thank you 

Laura 

 

........................................ 

Laura Rótolo 

Staff Attorney 

ACLU of Massachusetts 

211 Congress Street 

Boston, MA 02110 

(617) 482-3170 x311 

lrotolo@aclum.org 

Follow us on twitter! www.aclum.org/twitter  

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Tuttle, Paul (SOR) [mailto:paul.tuttle@state.ma.us]  

Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 4:16 PM 

To: Laura Rotolo 

Subject: Update on Public Records Request 

 

Dear Attorney Rotolo: 

 

I just wanted to update you on the status of your public records request.  According to my follow-ups with the people 

here who will be locating the requested materials, I will have them for you early next week.  I apologize for any 

inconvenience occasioned by the delay.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Paul Tuttle 

Assistant General Counsel 


